STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE WITH PUBLIC NOTICE SECTION 73.3580 OF THE
COMMISSION’S RULES FOR WKOW-TV

On 4{,&0 : / , 2005, WKOW Television, Inc. filed an application on FCC Form
303-S for renewal of the license of Station WKOW-TV. Local public notices were broadcast
concerning this application on the dates and at the times listed below:

Pre-filing Announcements

June 1, 2005 2 3.\9 ¢ 5\ _AM@
Tune 16, 2005 4 909 AM@

July 1, 2005 £ 10 Tam & -l AMIEM)
Tuly 16, 2005 at |04 Pmé L'\ AM@

Post-filing Announcements

August 1, 2005 . 145 AM
August 16, 2005 a [{.20 M
September 1, 2005 a (g 0% AM
September 16, 2005 a H.25 AMEM)
October 1, 2005 a__ .20 AMPM)
October 16, 2005 a 5 AM@

Copies of the texts of the above pre-filing and post-filing announcements are attached.

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of the
Commission’s Rules” was placed in the local public file for Station WKOW-TV onthe __ day of

October, 2005.

Signature




TEXT OF PRE-FILING ANNOUNCMENT FOR WKOW-TV

On November 19, 1997, WKOW-TV was granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until December 1,

2005.

Our license will expire on December 1, 2005. We must file an application for renewal
with the FCC on or before August 1, 2005. When filed, a copy of this application will be
available for public inspection during our regular business hours. It contains information

concerning this station’s performance during the last 4 years and 2 months.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with

the FCC by November 1, 2005.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at (address of location of the station’s public inspection file) or may be obtained from the FCC,

Washington, D.C. 20554.



TEXT OF POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT FOR WKOW-TV

On November 19, 1997, WKOW-TV was granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until December 1,

2005.

Our license will expire on December 1, 2005. We have filed an application for renewal

with the FCC.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection during our regular business
hours. It contains information concerning this station’s performance during the last 4 years and 2

months.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with

the FCC by November 1, 2005.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at (address of location of station’s public inspection file) or may be obtained from the FCC,

Washington, D.C. 20554.



